
Uffington CE Primary School 

Minutes of a PTA meeting held in school on Tuesday 21 February 2017 

  

Present: Mrs Simms, Lisa Callison, Rachael Twinley, Jennifer Weise, Helen Mitchell, Anita 
Hassall, Sarah Herrick, Nicole Burdock, Roberta Richardson, Andrea Munro, Jo Niehorster 

Apologies: Julia Dixon, Teresa Arnone, Sam O’Herlihy 

Account Balance: 

£4360.48 after Activity World and Indian Day.  

Christmas fair feedback: 

It was suggested that the BBQ was used again next year, because hot food had seemed more 
popular.  Andrea to look at takings for last two years to make a like for like comparison.  

Logo Designing for PTA:  

Mrs Simms still to organise this.  Voucher extended to June 2017.  

Christmas Fair: 

Nicole has Xmas presents - about 40 for next year.  

Activity World  

A success, but it was agreed that a record of children entering should be standard procedure.  In 
previous years, Activity World have done this year but this year we were expected to have done 
it, although no-one had been made aware of this.  

We should also get parents to book tickets for the event in advance so that we know whether 
enough tickets for younger siblings would be left over.   

Book in earlier next year.  

Crazy hair/Mufti Day/Cake sale: 

Mrs S to feedback about how much the school council raised for crazy hair/mufti.  Cakes raised 
£79.40 to add to council’s total for playground equipment.  

School Disco: 

New DJ Steve booked for disco in July - £50 for first event.   

Mother’s Day Shop 

Thursday 23rd March. Andrea, Jo, Jennifer to man it. 



Jo has some tissue paper but mainly blue (maybe purple is with one of the people that manned 
the Father’s Day shop last year?). Nicole to check for bags. Labels at school.  

Letter to go out in next two weeks.  

Bingo: 

Pencilled booking at Village Hall for after school on Friday 5.30pm-7pm 24th March.  Cost of 
books, dobbers to be investigated by Andrea and report back. Half an hour for food at the end – 
suggested hotdogs and buns. Numbers needed. Dobbers to be sold on the night.  

Cost of hall £20 

To be discussed on messenger. 

Scarecrows: 

Katie Genever has very kindly offered the loan of their back kitchen from which to run the BBQ 
but need someone to take responsibility for area on the Sunday. Rota needed for BBQ. 
Scarecrow planning at PTA meetings on 21st March and 25th April.   

Any other business: 

Uffington Cricket Club has arranged a quiz on the 25th March at the village hall. Tickets from 
Dean Cornish deancornish@igloobooks.com or 07595205016.  

Car wash as potential fundraising idea to be discussed in the future. 

When pub opens, change venue for PTA meetings! 
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